
 

 

Vendor Representative Certification Process  

All business partner vendor representatives who conduct business with any 

Sanford Health site must complete the vendor certification process in order to 

conduct business with Sanford Health. 

Sanford will purchase products and services only from authorized, certified 

vendors. However, certification does not guarantee that products or services 

will be used in Sanford. In addition, appropriate Sanford decision-makers 

must review new products before product payment or use.  

Please contact us with any questions or concerns at 

VendorRelations@Sanfordhealth.org. 
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